
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014
Date: Friday, May 30, 2025 10:25:12 AM

Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Dhaval Patel

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Hi, This is huge charge per month on customers. if the new consumer load is coming so is the bill income. It seems,
all Ontario would still have old charges. Please try to manage the bills properly instead of increasing on customers.
All the expenses are already high enough.
Thanks for the opportunity allowing to write the comments.
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